City of Taylor Mill
Public Hearing
October 24, 2012

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. Mayor Bell, Commissioner Kreimborg,
Commissioner Kuchne and Commissioner Reis were in attendance.

CAQO Jill Bailey stated that the purpose of the meeting was to discuss the proposed Real
and Personal Property Tax rates. Assistant to the CAO Mike Robke was asked to do
different calculations. Much discussion was held.

There being no further business, Commissioner Kreimborg made a motion to adjorn the

public hearing. Commissioner Kuehne made a second. All in favor. The meeting
adjourned at 6:45 p.m.
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